GWPO
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, March 18, 2015 at 7:00pm

GWPO Board Members
	President………………………………..Summer Hoag
	Vice President………………………….Bree Jensvold-Vetsch
	Treasurer………………………………..Tina Olson
	Secretary………………………………..Dawn Gardner


New Business
Raffle Tickets: We are pre-selling raffle tickets for this year’s auction. If anyone is interested helping sell tickets, please contact Summer at 503-810-8005.
Box Tops:  We have earned $1410.00 so far in this school year and our second class competition is underway. The kids in Mrs. Baker’s class had a blast at their free recess with popsicles! This new collection period is now through the end of May.
Budget update:  We have raised $7745.00 this year, spent $9000.00 out of our $31,000.00 budget. Updates on outstanding bussing costs are now settled:  $7.00 to the fire station, $46.00 to Franz Bakery and $0 for OMSI.
Oversight Committee: The Board met with our two oversight committee members, Chrissy Johnston and Courtney Amick. They addressed all items and there were no issues. 
Spring Movie Program: We raised $384.00 for this Spring program. Thank you to Dawn Gardner for all your time and effort running this program.
Yearbook: Courtney Amick sent in the yearbook for this year. Please say THANK YOU, it is a huge project and it turned out adorable. We had several people complain about not receiving their yearbook last year until the following school year, so we decided to go back to the way it had always been done before—meeting the March deadline for June books. This is something that can be discussed for next year, if we want to include Small Fry Olympics, Spring Sing, etc. into the yearbook.
Auction:  Is April 18th, so mark your calendars! It is coming along well and we have received many donations. We are still in need of scratch-it lottery tickets, as well as donations for the Beer & Wine Grab—(22 oz. bottled beer or 750 ml bottles of wine). Any amount helps! Class projects are completed and we hope you attend the auction in order to bid on your child’s class project.

Donations still needed for Grad-Level Baskets. Drop off at the school office marked GWPO/Auction and Grade:
Preschool: “Crafts”
1st: “That’s a Wrap” (wrapping paper, ribbon, gift bags/boxes, cards, tape, etc.)
2nd: “Family Fun on the Run” (anything for a car ride, like games/activities, snacks, wipes, etc.)
3rd: “Scappoose Pep Rally” (fun orange & black items to support Scappoose schools)

Action Set-up and Production:
· If you want to help set up for the Auction, please meet after school in the multi-purpose room at 3:00pm on Friday, April 17th. Husbands welcome, too!
· If you will be helping out at the Auction itself, please wear a black shirt/top and nice jeans or a black dress. This will help identify us for those who might have questions, as well as other volunteers.
Questions and Comments: 
· Summer talked about her meeting with Superintendent Jupe and the letter of concern GWPO submitted to the school district and school board on behalf of parents, regarding emergency procedures and communication. In addition, parents are still encouraged to write their own letters to the Scappoose school district and school board about any concerns they have. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Additionally, Wall mounts were purchased for the leftover Smart TV’s and they have now been installed.

Next Meeting is April 7th  
GWPO Meeting – Tuesday, April 7th @ 7:00pm
Auction Meeting – Tuesday, April 7th @ 6:00pm

Social Media

www.gwpo.org
LIKE us on Facebook







